MURLI NOTICEBOARD - 2/04/2004

(4 REQUEST FROM DADI JANKI ¥

Dear Baba’s Jewels,

Special greetings from the holy land of tapasya. Dadiji is fine after her angioplasty and is already meeting
the large gatherings of 12 hundred teachers from Bharat, inspiring everyone to glorify Baba.

All of you must be carrying the sweet memories of your time in Madhuban and the special inspiration and
transformation that has taken place this season. I leave Bharat on the g™ April for London and then from
20™ April will be travelling again.

For ease of communication from now on, please send your e-mails to the London address rather than to
Madhuban. This will ensure that your queries are dealt with efficiently. Currently in Maduban the days are
very full and so there isn’t always the possibility of reading and replying to all the e-mails.

I’m sure that you will understand and co-operate with this system.

Continue to take Baba’s special blessings and fly forward fast.

In Baba’s sweet yaad,

BK Janki



